
I oppose Senate Bill 621. VRDs are contributing serious livable issues in our coastal towns. And are fast 
becoming short term vacation rental ghettos,leaving our neighborhood filled with trash,overcrowded 
parking not to mention noise. This is a big concern for all homeowners that reside here,It must STOP 
NOW !                                                                                                       Sincerely, Rhonda Rachel Mare' Jantzen  
 


